From: Kristof Neys _

Sent: 21 September 2015 15:57

To: Planning

Subject: application reference 2015/4436/P - 19 Rona Road

Dear Sir/Madam,

| own the upper flat of 17 Rona road and want to raise a concern re the planning application of 19
Rona road. Currently a bunch of pigeons have made their nest in the roof of 19 Rona road which
is causing significant disturbance to the area and certainly to the roof, windows and other areas of
my property. Most likely the new owners of 19 Rona road will replace the roof and aim not to make
the pigeons a permanent addition to the family but I'd be very grateful if this issue can already be
raised to them and that they will take preventative measures when rebuilding the house such that
pigeons do not find other ways of nesting there.

Many thanks,

Kristof Neys



